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       IMPORTANT UPDATE: REGULAR DISPERSAL TIMINGS FOR GRADE 1          

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 

We would like to kindly remind you that, starting from 14th April 2025,Monday the 
dispersal time for Grade 1 students will follow the regular school timings, as 
previously mentioned. 

Please ensure that you are prepared for the updated schedule. If you have any 
questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to contact the school. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 Best Regards, 
  
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 


